
MASS FOR LONDON MIGRANT WORKERS 

in Honour of St Joseph the Worker 

St George’s Cathedral in Southwark 

Monday 6th of May 2024 

 

 

Our community participated in the celebrated Mass for Migrant Workers. It’s a 

lively event and spiritually moving as Mass starts with a huge procession with 

parishes from 4-5 different dioceses! It’s almost a prologue to Pentecost because 

there are 6 different languages spoken and sung, and many are wearing their 

national dress. As you can see from the back of our parish community banner we 

are again participating as we have in the past. It’s an annual event and if you 

would like to be one of our representatives in the procession next year, just let Fr 

Chinedu know you are interested.   



 

 


